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2011 04 07 

Dear Sir or Madam

Ref 10/1642/OUT Redevelopment 

at former RAF Upper Heyford
We attach some of the correspondence between The Oxford Trust for Contemporary History and Cherwell District Council in the course of the current application.  You will see that there are a number of matters of substantial public interest which would be prejudiced were this application to be approved in the absence of planning obligations securing compliance with Structure Pan Policy H2 and a heritage offer in proportion to the importance of the site in accordance with  the post-appeal advice in PPS5, and the remaining possibility that the best preserved Cold War remains in the UK might make it ionto the World heritage Site list in the future.  You might also be interested in the contrast between the way in which OTCH was treated at the recent appeal and since by both applicants and council.

This request to the Secretary of State to have the application called-in is also made so that when the history of the site and its conservation and use is unpacked and made available, there will be no doubt as to who was responsible and where to place both credit and blame. We 

We look forward to hearing whether the Secretary of State feels that he should interest himself in this matter, particularly whether he is satisfied that CDC should be free to continue to issue permissions which further enhance the value of a site far beyond the 'peace dividend' paid to the MoD based on the same Structure Plan policy?

Yours sincerely

Daniel Scharf for The Oxford Trust for Contemporary History

